
 

 

 

 
RE: Support for More Building in Hamilton 
 
Dear Mayor and Members of Hamilton City Council, 
 
My name is Nader Ibied, and I work as a exterior stucco installer in Hamilton. I’ve been in 
the trades for a while, and I know how important it is to have steady work. When there are 
new housing projects, people like me can count on a job. When there’s no new 
construction projects, it’s hard to stay working and support our families. 
 
I’m asking you to support more development in Hamilton. Building more homes means 
more work for local trades. It helps us stay here, raise our families, and train the next 
generation. We just want a fair shot to keep working close to home. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nader Ibied 
JMR EFIS Wall Systems  


